

Test 4 - Module 4

VOCABULARY

A. Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

antivirus	expert	careless	cancel	sure	afford
	handy	failed	socialise	addicted	

- I'm sorry Michael, but we'll have to _____ today's meeting.
- You need to install a(n) _____ program in your computer.
- Mark was disappointed when he _____ his driving test.
- She couldn't _____ to buy the painting, so I lent her some money.
- Young children can easily become _____ to computer games.
- Bob thinks he's a(n) _____ in modern art.
- This _____ gadget is also environmentally friendly.
- Make _____ you charge the battery on your mobile before you leave.
- It's difficult for me to _____ at parties where I don't know a lot of people.
- Lisa is very _____ with her homework. She always makes mistakes.

score		10
-------	--	----

B. Choose a, b or c.

- Alice was _____ of money and had to borrow some from Matt.
a. broke b. short c. saved
- How easy is it to _____ what will happen in the future?
a. predict b. exist c. destroy
- _____ this button to turn on the machine.
a. Create b. Enter c. Press
- Alan has _____ my files by mistake!
a. deleted b. caused c. delivered
- Philip was _____ in traffic for hours the other day.
a. annoying b. stuck c. worried
- The _____ we went to yesterday was really impressive.
a. exhibition b. image c. invention
- On _____ Denise works ten hours a day.
a. average b. total c. example
- We must leave now because we're running _____.
a. non-stop b. cash c. late

score		8
-------	--	---

GRAMMAR

A. Complete the sentences with the Present Simple or the Future *will* of the verbs in brackets.

1. As soon as I _____ (know) the results, I _____ (call) you.
2. He _____ (not be able to) help us until he _____ (finish) his homework.
3. When we _____ (visit) China, we _____ (see) the Great Wall.
4. Richard _____ (wash) his car before he _____ (go) to the gym.
5. After I _____ (read) this book, I _____ (go) to bed.
6. She _____ (buy) tickets when she _____ (get) to the train station.
7. As soon as the plane _____ (take off), we _____ (leave).
8. I _____ (not wait) until Bill _____ (arrive).

score		16
-------	--	----

B. Complete with *too* or *enough* and the words in brackets.

1. Stacey is _____ (tired) to go to the cinema with her friends tonight.
2. Jason isn't running _____ (fast). He won't win the race.
3. I won't be able to walk through the park at 10 o'clock in the evening. It will be _____ (dark).
4. Hugh isn't _____ (tall). He can't become a basketball player.
5. Don't buy this dress. It's _____ (expensive).
6. Lucy was _____ (kind) to drive me to the airport yesterday.
7. It is _____ (late) now to find tickets for the concert.
8. Tomorrow the weather will be _____ (warm) for us to go swimming.

score		8
-------	--	---

C. Complete the sentences with *who*, *which*, *that* or *where*. If they can be omitted, put them in brackets.

1. That's the artist _____ you met at my house last week.
2. Stratford-upon-Avon is the place _____ Shakespeare was born.
3. That's the house _____ Paul will buy.
4. Ron is the student _____ won the short story competition.
5. This is the street market _____ tourists can find lots of different things.
6. That's the boy _____ invited me to the school dance.

7. This is the café _____ my friends and I usually go in the afternoon.
8. Is that the girl _____ you were talking to a minute ago?

score

8

D. Combine the TWO sentences to ONE, using a relative pronoun.

1. That is the man. I spoke to him the other day.

2. They elected a new mayor. His aim is to help the poor.

3. I really like the car. I bought it last year.

4. Mr Black took over the company. His wife died last year.

5. The restaurant is the best in town. We usually eat there.

6. That is the place. I grew up there.

7. I met a woman. Her husband is a famous producer.

score

7

E. Use the words in capitals to form a new word that fits into each blank.

1. He was one of the greatest _____ of all times. (SCIENCE)
2. The helicopter flew the survivors to _____. (SAFE)
3. I, _____, don't like rap music but some people do. (PERSON)
4. His _____ is very important to me. (FRIEND)
5. My husband is an _____ in the army. (OFFICE)
6. They had to make a _____ because time was running out. (DECIDE)
7. She spent most of her _____ in the countryside. (CHILD)
8. The 4th of July is America's _____ Day. (DEPEND)

9. We still didn't know the _____ of the refugees. (NATION)
10. She runs a _____ business in Los Angeles. (SUCCEED)

score		10
-------	--	----

LISTEN

Listen to the dialogue and write T for True or F for False.

- Kelly thinks that Mark uses his mobile a lot.
- Mark has arranged to go camping at the weekend.
- Kelly spends most of the day surfing the Net.
- Kelly doesn't want to go camping with Mark.

☐
☐
☐
☐

score		8
-------	--	---

READ

Read the text and answer the questions.

Twitter is one of the most popular and fastest growing websites in the world today. In fact, it's the third most popular social networking website on the Internet after *Facebook* and *MySpace*. *Twitter* isn't just about finding friends online. It's about getting the latest news as fast as possible. Many people call it the "SMS of the Internet." *Twitter* is something like a blog and a news site. You receive updates as soon as someone puts them on *Twitter*. When you get a new update, or "Tweet," the website sends it to your mobile, too. That way, you know what's happening in the world before anyone else! The website started in 2006 and *Twitter* already has about 5 million users, including presidents, politicians, celebrities, and college professors. *Twitter* is going to be one of the most important ways of communicating and receiving news in the future.



1. What can you do on *Twitter*?

2. What is another name for *Twitter*?

3. How can you receive an update on *Twitter* if you are not near a computer?

4. How many people are using *Twitter* today?

score		8
-------	--	---

WRITE

Write a paragraph about the advantages and disadvantages of playing computer games.

Think:

- about people's health
- if people can become addicted
- if people have fun with computer games
- if people can make friends

score		22
-------	--	----